Dear Sir,


France wishes to fully support the approach of the LNHS by its previous mail of referral to the Chair of the Region F ICCWG to submit their proposal of change of the ENC Scheme with the their three first ENCs with all the details provided in their attached paper.


As proposed by Lebanon in the section “Next steps” of its attached paper (second step), could you please submit by circular letter to the members of the ICCWG Region F the Lebanese proposal and ask each of them to examine the proposal and give their opinion or any technical recommendation?
Thank you.

Regards,
Julien SMEECKAERT
Ingénieur principal - IPETA - Lt Cdr  (OF-3)
Chef de la division Relations Extérieures (Shom/DMI/REX)
Head of the External Relations Division
Pôle Géosciences - 73 avenue de Paris - 94165 Saint-Mandé Cedex
Tél. : +33 (0)1 53 66 97 81

Mob. : +33 (0)6 46 31 12 37
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